
Request for Proposals for 

Ground Lease and Development of 

Non-aviation Support Revenue Use 

ADDENDUM No. 2 

October 21st, 2022 
 
 

The Sedona-Oak Creek Airport Authority Request for Proposals for Ground Lease and 
Development of Non-aviation Support Revenue Use is amended by the following clarifications 
or additions. If any provisions of this Addendum conflict with the existing RFP, then this 
Addendum will control and is hereby made a part of the RFP documents. All other provisions in 
the RFP remain in effect as previously published. 

Respondents shall acknowledge receipt of any and all addenda in their transmittal letter. 
 
 

 
 

This addendum is issued to furnish information that is supplemental to, will clarify, or modify 
the above-referenced solicitation. 

MODIFICATIONS: Per the request of multiple interested parties, the due date for this RFP has 
been extended to Friday November 18th, 2022, at 3:00 pm. 

All other terms and conditions of 4.6 RFP remain unchanged. 
 
 

 
Please sign and date below as acknowledgment of receipt of Addendum No. 02 and include 
with your submittal. 

 
 

Signature and Date:    
 
 

Printed Name:    
 
 

Firm:    


